
OUR SMG CHILDREN’S CHOIR
IS STARTING SOON!

Our SMG Children’s Choir is starting October 1st! 
Open to all singers in grades 2-8, who attend any school. 

Rehearsals are Wednesdays, from 5:45-6:15pm. 

The Children’s Choir sings once a month at a 10am Choir
Sunday Mass, at Christmas Eve, and on Easter Sunday.

We also invite singers in Pre-K through 1  grade to join our
Littlest Angels Choir in November and December, and sing

on Christmas Eve!
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For more information, and to register your singer, contact
our music director Erin Lawrence at

elawrence@stmarygostyn.org.


